
	
	
	
	
	
	
Dear A Black & Gold Supporter, 
 
 
On March 16, 2019, Peninsula High School’s Athletic Booster Club will host its 28th 
annual fundraiser, A Black & Gold Affaire, at the Palos Verdes Golf Club.  As we 
prepare for this important event, we need your help to make this our most successful 
year ever!  If you are able to help us in our efforts in supporting the athletes with an 
auction donation or an event sponsorship, it would greatly be appreciated! 
 
A Black & Gold Affaire is the largest fundraising effort for Peninsula High School’s 
athletes.  Funds raised at this event help support 25 sports with over 60 teams, athletic 
facilities, trainers, equipment, field upgrades, physical education and more.   
 
Attached is an auction donation form for your item.  Additional forms and information 
can be found at www.pvphsabc.com.  Arrangements for merchandise pick up can be 
arranged with your solicitor or Mariko Hama at snoooopy@aol.com.  If you would like 
to sponsor the event, please contact Julia Parton at jkparton@msn.com. 
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration and generosity in supporting our student 
athletes at Peninsula High School!   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Thea Sanderson & Michelle Seaton  
A Black & Gold Affaire Chairs 
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